
ST. VERONICA CHURCH 
434 Alida Way, So. San Francisco, California  94080 

Office:  (650) 588-1455      Website: stveronicassf.com 

Welcome New Parishioners! 
Please fill this out and return it to the parish rectory, or simply drop it in the collection basket. 

Name(s) __________________________________________  

Name(s) __________________________________________  

Address __________________________________________  

City & Zip ________________________________________  

Phone ___________________________________________  

E-mail: ___________________________________________ 

      Updating Current Parish Registration 

      Send Sunday Envelopes 

      Moving / Please remove from mailing list. 

      Please call me. 

“Veil of Veronica”             by Domenico Fetti,  c.1618-1622 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Evening: 5:00 pm 
Sundays: 6:45, 8:00, 9:30, 11:00AM, 
 and 12:30PM 
Eve of Holy Days: 5:30PM 
Holy Days: 6:30, 8:30AM, & 7:30PM 
Monday-Saturday: 6:30 & 8:30AM 
 

Confessions 
Saturdays: 3:30-5:00PM 

 
Liturgy of the Hours 

Monday-Friday: Morning Prayer at 6:00AM 
Saturday: Evening Prayer at 6:15PM 

 
 Eucharistic Adoration 
Monday-Friday: 9:00AM — 9:00PM 
Sunday: 1:30PM — 9:00PM 

Rev. Edward A. Bohnert, Pastor 
Rev. Mark Taheny, Associate Pastor 
Rev. Edmund (Ted) Shipp, In Residence 
Deacon Roger Beaudry 
Deacon Joseph LeBlanc 
 
St. Veronica Rectory:  588-1455 / Fax 588-1481 
Office Hours:  Monday to Friday - 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
Administrative Assistants:  Gail Andrews  &  Pat Weber 
Business Manager:  Rose Enriquez 
 
St. Veronica School:  589-3909 
Principal: Teri Pallitto 
 
Religious Education Office:  871-5607 
Coordinator: Toni “T.J.” Jeide 
 
Music Director:  Christopher Lindstrom  588-1455 

October 28, 2007 
 
 

30th SUNDAY 
in 

ORDINARY TIME 



Mass Intent ions  for  the  Week 
 

Sun 10/28 6:45 Diomedes Crisostomo 
Mon 10/29 6:30 Marlon Despues 
  8:30 Angela San Diego 
Tue 10/30 6:30 Priscilla Aquino Quintans 
  8:30 Kaz Namba 
Wed 10/31 6:30 Ramon Pablo 
  8:30 Fidel & Elisea Teodoro 
Vigil        5:30p Lily Morales 
Thu 11/ 1 6:30 Dean Allen Drablos 
All Souls 8:30 Willis McCauley 
       7:30p Alice C. Cullen 
Fri 11/ 2 6:30 All the Lay & Religious 
  Deceased of St. Veronica Parish 
  8:30 All Souls in Purgatory 
Sat 11/ 3 6:30 Lucille Creamer 
  8:30 All Souls in Purgatory 
  5:00 Nathan Cruz 
Sun 11/ 4 6:45 Emanuel Borg 

Please say a prayer 
for our many sick, homebound 
and hospitalized parishioners 

who are unable to attend Mass. 

Church Support  
 
 

$  6,511.25   - Sunday Collection 
    4,545.00   - World Mission Sunday 
$11,056.25    
 

Saint Veronica Parish depends on your support. 

Every Wednesday -  
Parish Hall 

Doors open at 6:30 pm 
Bingo begins at 7:30 pm. 

Welcome into the Church 
Nils Patrick Nehrenheim 

who were Baptized last weekend. 

Let us pray for those who have died… 
 

Jo-Anne Perrick,  Cesar Herrera, 
& Deacon Dennis Rivera 

 

“Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, 
And let perpetual light shine upon them.” 

Next week’s 2nd Collection, Nov. 3 & 4, 
will be for Parish Upkeep & Maintenance 

ARCHBISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 
COLLECTION UPDATE 

 

Parish Assessment: $ 70,600. 
As of October 24th 
 

we have collected: $ 53,276. 
Remaining balance: $ 17,324. 
 

Out of 2,200 Parishioners, 
322 have contributed so far. 
St. Veronica’s needs your help. 

 

 75.5 % 

“HAW AII AN  PARADISE”  
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

     I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the many 
good and hard-working people who contributed in so many 
ways to make this year’s festival a success!  The festival was 
a fun-filled weekend event from the food, to entertainment, 
rides and games, and enjoyed by all who attended.  I give my 
heartfelt thanks to everyone who worked on this event, starting 
with our Festival chair people: Chris Krol and Terri Aquino, 
whose dedication and many hours of work with their hard-
working crew, made this weekend a wonderful community 
event for our parish and the many visitors who attended. 
     The fabulous Classic Car Show was also a great suc-
cess, for which we are grateful to Steve & Mella Jensen.  
The visitors had a wonderful time, and the children enjoyed 
displaying their model cars, as well. 

 
 
 Fr. Ed Bohnert, 
 Pastor 

******************************************** 
P A RISH  RA FFLE   WINNE RS  

The Parish Raffle Committee would like to thank all those 
who participated in this year’s raffle.  It was a huge success 
and we appreciate all the support. 

 The following are this year’s winners: 
 1st place Chuck Schmeichel $3,000 
 2nd place Veronica Santana $1,500 
 3rd place Marie Patea  $1,000 
 

THANK YOU to all who participated. 



ALL SAINTS DAY 
Thursday, Nov. 1 is a Holyday of Obligation.  There will be 
a 5:30PM Vigil Mass on Wed., October 31st, and Masses on 
All Saints Day will be at 6:30AM, 8:30AM and 7:30PM. 
************************************************** 
All Souls Day Remembrance envelopes are in the church 
pews.  Masses begins Friday, Nov. 2, and your loved ones 
will be remembered throughout the month. 
 

Envelopes may be turned in to the rectory, or put into the 
collection basket during weekend Masses. 

ANNUAL MEMORIAL MASS 
NOV. 2ND — ALL SOULS DAY 

Sponsored by our Grief Ministry Team 
 

All parishioners are invited to attend our Annual Mass in 
memory of those who were buried from Saint Veronica 
Church during this past year.  The Mass will be offered on 
Friday, November 2nd at 7:30PM (All Souls Day). 
 

A scroll will be displayed in the church throughout the month 
of November, listing the names of all those who died in the 
past year, to help us remember our dearly departed in our 
prayers.  All parishioners may join us at this annual Mass, and 
at the reception afterwards in the cafeteria. 

OCTOBER IS “RESPECT LIFE” MONTH 
 

Women speak out: 
 

“[The abortion] gave me grief and sorrow beyond expres-
sion. I have committed the most heinous of all crimes --  I 
killed my own child.  Yet, the Lord forgave me, just as he 
forgave Paul.  Yet I will always regret what I did and will 
probably always feel grief.  But I pray that my experience 
can somehow prevent other women from making the 
same fatal mistake.  I’m a nurse now, so I wear my uni-
form to all the pro-life things I do!” 

For information on healing after abortion, see 
www.SilentNoMoreAwareness.org 

Stress in Your Marriage? 
Retrouvaille is a program for married couples that feel 
bored, disillusioned, frustrated, or angry in their marriage.  
Some experience coldness.  Others experience conflict in 
their relationship.  Most don’t know how to change the 
situation or even communicate with their spouse about it.  
This program has helped 10’s of 1000’s of couples experiencing 
difficulties in their marriage.  For confidential information, 
or to register for the November program beginning on the 
weekend of November 9-11. Call (415) 893-1005 or email:  
SF@Retrouvaille.org or visit  www.Retrouvaille.org. 

PRO-LIFE ROSARY 
Next Saturday, November 3rd, is the 1st Saturday of the 
month.  On every first Saturday there is a rosary prayed to end 
abortion.  We meet at 9:00 a.m. in front of Planned Parent-
hood, 2211 Palm Ave., San Mateo.  Come and join us!  For 
more info, call Jessica @ 572-1468 or Gloria @ 345-9076. 

St .  Veronica  Cathol ic  Church 
Fiscal  Year-End Report  to  the  Parish  

June 30,  2007  
 

Church 
Your financial stewardship was a major support for our Parish’s 
financial success.  Thank You for your ongoing support. 

 

Income: 
Collections   $  515,036 
Sacramental Offering        21,045 
Fund Raising         37,501 
Gifts & Donations          7,802 
Parish Organizations Income     251,047 
Non-Operating Income          7,035 
Total Income:   $  839,466 
 
Expenses: 
Salary & Benefits   $   328,611 
Property Costs        104,249 
Administration          75,041 
Utilities           40,627 
Furniture & Equipment         15,321 
Parish Organizations Expenses      145,352 
Other Operating Expenses         55,446 
Total Expenses   $   764,647 
Surplus Funds   $     74,819 
Balance Owed - Parish Ctr. Loan $   472,841 
*************************************************** 

St .  Veronica  Cathol ic  School  
Fiscal  Year  End Report  to  the  Parish  

June 30,  2007  
 

School 
Your Principal and Teachers continue to make St. Veronica 
School the best in our Archdiocese.  Your continued support of 
the school is necessary and, as always, very appreciated. 
 

Revenue: 
Tuition & Fees   $1,502,835 
Development/Fundraisers       160,055 
Other School Income           9,608 
Non-Operating Income           7,773 
Total Revenue   $1,680,271 
 
Expenses: 
Salaries & Benefits  $1,317,739 
Educational Expenses       195,823 
Maintenance & utilities         31,212 
Furniture & Equipment         38,774 
Administration & General         67,113 
Other Operating Expenses         34,049 
Other Expenses          42,613 
Total Expenses   $1,727,323 
Surplus (Deficit) funds      ($47,052)** 
 
**  Deficit caused by cost of new school roof. 
      Deficit amount covered by transfer of funds 
      from the School Festival account. 
 

For further information or details about the financial report, 
contact Ron Derenzi at 737-9484. 

 

  Fr. Edward Bohnert  Ron Derenzi 
  Pastor    Head, Finance Committee 



Latin Mass Prayer & Study Group 
Parishioners interested in a Prayer & Study Group to 
learn more about both the Latin Mass and our current 
English Mass are invited to join this class. 
The next class will be 
Monday night from 6PM TO 7PM  in the rectory. 
 

Join fellow parishioners for an interesting discussion 
of our Catholic Faith and Tradition.  

 

Questions?  Call the Rectory: 588-1455. 

Openings:  St. Veronica Children’s Choir 
The Children’s Choir leads the music for our monthly 
children’s liturgies.  All children (grade 1 and older) are 
welcome to join, and choir practice is on Thursday after-
noons after school. 

Openings:  St. Veronica Adult Choir 
New members are always welcome, and practices are held in 
the church at 7PM every Thursday. 
 

For info on Children’s or Adult Choir, leave a message for 
Christopher Lindstrom, Choir Director, at 588-1455. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 
The Children’s Liturgy of the Word is coming back!  
Beginning with the 1st Sunday in Advent, we invite all 
children in grades K thru 5 to participate every Sunday 
at the 9:30AM Mass.  In order to make this program a 
success, parental involvement is needed.  No experience 
is necessary; we will train our facilitators.  If you are 
interested in assisting, call Toni Jeide in the Religious 
Education Office, 871-5607.  Together, let’s make liturgy 
special for our little ones! 

Adults who want to receive the Sacraments of 
Baptism, Communion, and/or Confirmation are 
invited to attend weekly R.C.I.A. classes. (The 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) continues 
until the Easter Season. 
 

Catholics who want to learn more 
about their religion are also welcome. 

Call Deacon Roger Beaudry:  583-9120. 

VOCATIONS CRUCIFIX 
We have resumed the practice of passing on our 
“Vocations Crucifix” to a different family each week at 
one of our Masses in order that the members of that 
household may be reminded by the sight of the cross to 
pray, as Jesus asked, for an increase in priestly vocations 
to labor for the harvest of souls. 
 

If your family would like to partake in this honor and 
work of the Church, please call Ambrose Calonsag who 
will be happy to see that you are scheduled: 
(650) 892-5793. 




